Deckchair Care’s
‘Welcome Cafe’
at Elm Road.

Starfing on Monday 6th September 2021

The ‘Welcome Cafe' is open to all
members of the local community,
especially to those who suffer with
Alzheimer's / Dementia and their Carers.

In partnership with Gatley URC, our gim is

to provide a safe spoce for people to come,
make friends and feel supported. We're
inviting older members of the local community
to come and join us for some fun, rest and
relaxation!

Each week there will be a number of activities,
hosted by some of our lovely care team.
You're alse welcome to come along and have
a natter with us in the beautiful cofeteria.
Everyone is welcome!

This is @ non-profit making event. A voluntary
donation can be made - all proceeds go to
the running of the cafe.

EVERY MONDAY
afternocon 1-3pm

Elm Road Church Halls
Elm Road, Gatley
SKB 4LY




